
 

 

20 March 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parents 
 
School Closure  
 
As explained in my previous letters, today will sadly be the final day for most children at our school until 
further notice.  
 
In order to help our country fight the virus but keep functioning, we will be offering provision for only 
our most vulnerable children and the children of key workers. 
 
Only families who requested and have been offered a place should attend school on Monday.  
 
Free School Meals 
If your child is eligible for free school meals, Enfield Local Authority will be providing packed lunches for 
collection from school, but full details have yet to be confirmed.   We will contact you on Monday 
regarding collection arrangements. 
 
Reports will be posted home early next week.  QR Codes, MyMaths passwords and Times Tables 
Rockstars passwords will also be in the envelope. 
 
I would like to thank all our staff who have worked so hard in these difficult circumstances.   

I would also like to send my thanks to you the parents for your understanding and co-operation.    Your 
children are a credit to you and our school and we will miss them.   I wish you and your families well. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
H. McGovern 
Headteacher  


